
Date: 6/23/23

TO: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Extension of Healthcare Related Consultant Contracts

Please note that the Healthcare Related Consultant Contract set has been extended until 12/31/23. However there

is a condition associated with this extension. The amendment reads:

This Amendment Number 5 to extend the Contract period of July 1, 2023 through December 31,
2023 is hereby executed in Accordance with in accordance with Special Terms and Conditions,
Section 3.0 Contract Administration and Operations, Paragraph 3.2 Contract Extensions and is
only for the following:

Extension is only to allow for PO’s to be cut for Task Orders that were solicited or awarded under
this contract prior to July 1, 2023. Any new Task Orders must be solicited under the contract set
titled “Statewide Healthcare and Employee Benefit Consulting”.

Contract Number Supplier
CTR044201 AArete LLC
CTR044202 Bailit Health Purchasing LLC
CTR044204 Berry Dunn McNeil & Parker LLC
CTR044205 Beth Kohler Consulting LLC
CTR044208 EGJ Health Consulting dba Salud Acturial

Consulting
CTR044213 Gartner Inc
CTR044215 Health Management Associates Inc
CTR044216 Health Services Advisory Group Inc
CTR044217 Health Tech Solutions, L.L.C.
CTR044218 LeCroy & Milligan Consultant
CTR044219 Marc Leib MD LLC
CTR044220 Mercer Health & Benefits LLC
CTr044221 Myers and Stauffer LC
CTR044222 Netlogx
CTR044223 Navigant Consulting
CTR044224 Public Consulting Group Inc
CTR044225 Schramm Health Partners LLC dba Optumas
CTR044226 Sellers Dorsey
CTR044227 Wakely Consulting Group, LLC
CTR044228 Wellington Consulting Group LTD
CTR044229 The Pacific Health Policy Group
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